
Monday, November 28, 2022

The next City Council Meeting will take place Monday, December 12th at 6:30 PM
View City Council meeting dates, agendas and minutes at swiftcurrent.ca/agenda

View Highlights from City Council meetings at swiftcurrent.ca/highlights
View City of Swift Current news releases at swiftcurrent.ca/news

ITEMS FOR ACTION
CORPORATE SERVICES
City Council approved General Revenue Fund 
disbursements in the amount of $2,824,269.38 for 
the period of November 1 to 15, 2022.

City Council approved the 2023 Capital Budget 
amount of $906,045 for the Financial Management 
and Human Resource Management Software 
Upgrade Project.

City Council awarded the contract for Oracle Fusion 
Cloud (Oracle) implementation to Vigilant 
Consulting Services Inc. for $737,040. Oracle is the 
City’s enterprise resource planning (ERP) system.

City Council awarded the contract for Ceridian 
Dayforce implementation to Ceridian HCM Inc. for 
$158,358. 

City Council approved a three-year subscription 
contract with Ceridian HCM Inc. for $73,225 per 
year. Ceridian will be used for the City’s payroll and 
human resource management software. 

INFRASTRUCTURE & OPERATIONS
City Council awarded the supply and delivery of 
2023 Water Treatment Plant chemical requirements 
to ClearTech Industries of Regina, SK, and 
ChemTrade West of Saskatoon, SK. 
 

NEW BUSINESS

City Council received and �led the following reports 
and agendas:

• Swift Current Ag & Ex  Board of Directors Meeting
  Agenda from November 16, 2022. 
• Prairie Pioneers Independent Housing Inc. Meeting
   Agenda from November 23, 2022.
• Southwest Municipal Government Committee
   Meeting Agenda from November 24, 2022.  

VIEW THE CITY OF SWIFT CURRENT’S 2022 - 2027 STRATEGIC PLAN, 
“IN GOOD HANDS”,  AT SWIFTCURRENT.CA/STRATPLAN.

City Council provided notice of intent to adjust the 
electric current rates in Bylaw No. 6 - 1989 
(Electrical Utility Bylaw). This increase is due to 
SaskPower carbon charge rate rider adjustments.
 

CITY CLERK

ITEMS REQUESTED TO BE DISCUSSED 
EN CAMERA

The City Clerk requested an en camera discussion 
immediately following the meeting regarding 
Appointments to Boards and Committees.  
 

City Council approved the cancellation of the 
Council meeting on Tuesday, December 27th.   


